
UC Davis School of Medicine and Health Professions Advising  

invites you to attend our Pre-Health Advisor Meeting  

on Friday, October 5 at 4 pm at the 

Betty Irene Moore School of Nursing 

Demystifying Medical School Admissions: 

 A Roundtable Discussion 

Join us for an open conversations between  

Pre-Health Advisors and Medical School Admissions staff  

about topics including, but not limited to: 

 Holistic review process 

 Course requirements 

 Timelines & Letters of Recommendation 

 New traffic rules 

Refreshments will be served.  

A free shuttle to and from Davis and Sacramento is available. 

Please RSVP at  

prehealthconference.ucdavis.edu/adviserresources 

Self-guided Tours of the Betty Irene Moore School of Nursing and a 
Guided Tour of the UCD School of Medicine will be offered. 

Questions? Please call Joanne Snapp at 530-304-8293  
or email jsnapp@ucdavis.edu 

More information will be sent to those registered. 

 

 


